
CITY OF HASTINGS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT – CANNABIS RETAILER   

HASTINGS SMOKIES TOBACCO INC 

300 VERMILLION ST 

Notice is hereby given that the Hastings Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, September 9, 2024 beginning at 7:00 pm, in the City Council Chambers of Hastings 

City Hall located at 101 East 4th Street to review an application for a Special Use Permit by 

Hastings Smokies Tobacco, Inc. to operate a cannabis retail facility on property owned by Greg 

and Susan Jablonske.  The property is located at 300 VERMILLION ST and legally described as 

the north 66 feet of Lot 1, Block 21, TOWN OF HASTINGS BLKS 1 THRU 99, Dakota 

County, Minnesota.  

 

Please contact the City of Hastings with any questions.  All persons are welcome to participate 

and comment.  

 
CITY OF HASTINGS 
Justin Fortney, City Planner 
 
 
 


